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Dear Parents/Carers,
RE: OFSTED INSPECTION

You will recall that following the outcome of the Inspection, the decision was made to make a formal
complaint to Ofsted.

Whilst some aspects of our complaint were upheld by the investigating officer, she informed us that
she was not able to arrive at a decision about our complaints about the conduct of the inspection
and did not feel able to uphold the complaint relating to the Requires Improvement Judgement.

| would like to take this opportunity to thank parents/carers once again, for the support given at
what has been a challenging time for the school and especially thank those of you who expressed
your feelings about the Ofsted Report in writing, as well as verbally.

Since the Inspection, we have worked tirelessly to 'tweak' certain aspects of our practice, to ensure
that we are addressing the key issues, as identified in the Ofsted Report and to improve outcomes
for our children. Good progress has been made and this has been recognised, not only by Local
Authority Advisers, who have visited us on several occasions since January, but also by HMI, Mrs
Jane Neech, who carried out a Monitoring Visit on the 25th March, just before the Easter holiday.

The Report from the Monitoring Visit, which is extremely positive, recognises the actions that have
been taken and all that has been achieved in a relatively short space of time, since the Inspection. A
copy of this latest report can be found on Wheatfield’s home page (www.wheatfieldprimary.com/)
and has also been placed on Ofsted's website; the link for which is on the Information Tab on the

home page of our website.

Please take the time to read the latest Report and do not hesitate to contact me, if you have any
gueries or comments upon the content.

{ would like to finish this letter by thanking all staff and Governors for their hard work and
commitment over the past few months on our improvement journey towards outstandingl

Yours sincerely,
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Chris Dursley
Head Teacher




